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Prairie Meadows’ 2018 Quarter Horse Stall Applications Due July 11 

Quarter Horse Season Returns August 18 through October 13 

July 3 – Altoona, IA. The due date for stall applications is quickly approaching. Stall applications for the 2018 
Prairie Meadows Quarter Horse Meet are due in the racing office by Wednesday, July 11.  

All documents and pertinent information for owners and trainers – including stall applications and Condition 
Book No. 1 – are available at prairiemeadows.com/racing/horsemens-info/quarter-horse-meet. You may also 
receive stall applications via mail or fax by calling the racing office and making a request.  

The 2018 Quarter Horse season, which consists of 26 days of racing, will begin on Saturday, August 18 and 
conclude on Saturday, October 13. Racing days occur Fridays through Sundays, with exceptions on the opening 
and final weekend of racing.  

Please direct all questions or inquiries to Chad Keller, Quarter Horse Racing Secretary, at 515.957.3027 or 
chad.keller@prairiemeadows.com. 

About Prairie Meadows  
Prairie Meadows began operations as a nonprofit organization in 1989 with the goal of promoting economic 
development, jobs, agriculture, and tourism in the state of Iowa. Through taxes, grants, and charitable 
donations, Prairie Meadows has given more than $1.7 billion to the state of Iowa. Prairie Meadows offers nearly 
1,800 slot machines, table games, live and simulcast racing, hotel accommodations, entertainment, and more. 
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